
Incoming Grade 9 student Ervin Joshua Bautista is unstoppable in bringing pride to the

country and to the Southville International School and Colleges (SISC) community as he

bags three gold medals in different international mathematics competitions. He was

recognized as top awardee in Unicus Olympiad UNRMO Level 2, Challenge for Future

Mathematicians (CFM) and Singapore and Asian Schools Math Olympiad (SASMO). The

competitions are participated in by local and international students.
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G E T  S M A R T  T H I S  S U M M E R
Whether you’re a SISC student or a student from another school, have fun learning

experiences with the annual SMART (Sports, Mental, Artistic) Summer Programs. You

can choose from a variety of online options tailored for children and teens who

would like to spend their break in exciting and productive ways. Get a jumpstart on

your academic courses for next school year or pursue an interest that really excites

you. Please click the link: SOUTHVILLE SMART SUMMER PROGRAMS

https://www.southville.edu.ph/wp-content/uploads/2021/06/SUMMER-SUBJECT-1.pdf


Preschool to Grade 5 students present the culmination of their Poetry Writing classes

with the publication of the 2021 edition of Poetry of Endearing Memories from

Southville (P.O.E.M.S.) online. The anthology contains poetry of many forms, varieties,

genres, themes and moods showcasing the work of talented young writers. Despite

the challenges brought by the recent school year, the students created an impressive

collection of poems and the flipbook is a testament to both their talent and

dedication.

A copy of the 2021 Preschool – Grade 5 P.O.E.M.S. may be viewed here:

https://online.flipbuilder.com/crkhi/ibyd/
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S H A R E  A  S O U T H V I L L E  E X P E R I E N C E

For the Academic Year

2021-2022, we are

launching our Share a

Southville Experience to

students and parents

who have friends,

relatives, and family

members who wish to

join the Southville

Community. Share with

us their names and

contact information

through the Share the

Southville Experience

Form, and we will reach

out to them to explain 

the Southville programs. We will also acknowledge you through a token of

Gratitude for sharing your pride in the Southville experience. For any inquiries

about the program, please contact Elyds Reyes or Gerlie Montellano of our Public

Relations Team via pr@southville.edu.ph.
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